Appendix 2

Station Approach, Chorleywood. Summary of Questionnaire responses

Hertfordshire Highways replied stating that they couldn’t comment until they have seen plans for Station Approach.

British Transport Police who have jurisdiction have not yet replied.

None of the Bus Operators have yet replied.

Chorleywood Parish Council – Members suggested that a Taxi Rank should be situated in the Station Car Park and they would be against positioning parking bays that would narrow the road.

TRDC Licensing Officer -  TRDC are a month away from the Hackney Carriage de-zoning process being complete. So Mid May I will start looking for suitable places to put Hackney Carriage ranks, as agreed at the meeting of the Licensing Committee of 16th February 2005. Main transport links, as in the Herts County LTPs are amongst others, train stations, so this is a natural choice. If the parking bays go in it will compromise the Hackney Ranks, which should have preference, because that is one of the provisions in the Act, for Hackneys to legally ply for hire, and the Council would be obligated to place some stands throughout the District. Also if this parking space is provided word will get round other operators and they will demand the same. 

Tudor Cars stated that they require two parking bays by their offices.

The Residential Lettings Agency requested parking permits for their staff to exempt them from any parking penalties.

1 resident stated that it would be unfair to other users to allocate a taxi rank.

1 resident stated that spaces should be allocated for taxis.

2 residents stated that provision should be made for people dropping and picking up from the station but that raised kerbs and railings should be erected to stop people parking on the pavements 

Appendix 3 

Ferry Car Park, Chorleywood. Summary of consultation responses

Chorleywood Business Association suggests that the solution to parking problems would be management of the Ferry Car Park. They have surveyed their members and state that up to 53 parking spaces would be used if security measures such as additional lighting, secure fencing, regular traffic warden patrols ad surveillance cameras were put in place. They also suggest that if the car park is to remain then the top floor could be allocated to members of CBA and entrance and exit could be by key card operated barrier, that these keys be sold to their members at a cost of £160 per annum.

Chorleywood Parish Council suggests that the Ferry Car Park be leased to the Station as an overflow car park but charged at a cheaper rate. They can see no viable use for the car park as a shoppers car park.
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